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TO: Members of the Honolulu City Council

FROM: Natalie Iwasa
808-395-3233

DATE: Wednesday, September 9, 2020

SUBJECT: Bill 87, Fares for HandiVan - SUPPORT

Aloha Chair Kobayashi and Councilmembers,

Thank you for allowing testimony on Bill 87, which would increase one-way
per person fares from $2 to $2.25 for paratransit riders.

These fares have not increased in a very long time, yet the cost of providing
these services continues to climb. I therefore support this increase and ask you
to vote “yes.”



TO: Members of the Honolulu City Council

FROM: Natalie Iwasa
808-395-3233

DATE: Wednesday, December 9, 2020

SUBJECT: Bill 87, Fares for HandiVan - SUPPORT

Aloha Chair Kobayashi and Councilmembers,

Thank you for allowing testimony on Bill 87, which would increase one-way
per person fares from $2 to $2.25 for paratransit riders.

These fares have not increased in a very long time, yet the cost of providing
these services continues to climb. I therefore support this increase and ask you
to vote “yes.”



From: outlook_D432A9E1 02557B73@outlookcom <paleika.aina@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 9,2020 11:35AM
Subject: Paratransit rate increase

CAUTION: Email received from an EXTERNAL sender. Please confirm the content is safe prior to opening attachments or links.

Aloha,

I’d like to voice my opposition to the paratransit rate increase.

$0.50 per round trip may not seem like much to many people, including decision makers. To me it is the difference
between life and death.

I have a severe form of epilepsy that brings me to the Emergency room one or more times every week. I must see my
neurologist after every hospital visit. (I can’t get coupons from insurance for these trips because I don’t know in advance
when & how many seizures I will have in a given month.)

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Brad Lee Neff
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